
 Class 2 Spring News Letter 

‘Alone we are smart. Together we are brilliant.’ 

 

Happy New Year 

Welcome back to the Spring Term. 

Last term was very busy but very enjoyable. Our classroom was broken into and left in a 

terrible mess. We found clues and we know it was The Wild Things! The term ended 

‘Prickly Hay’ Nativity.  

 

Our learning this term: 

Maths. 

Year 1: Place Value, Addition, 

Subtraction and Measurement. 

Year 2: Money, Multiplication, 

Division and Measurement. 

English: Writing letters, 

instructions, Story plans and 

Poetry. 

 

Other subjects. 

Science- Materials. 

Geography – Let’s Go To China 

RE - Belonging. 

PHSE – Growth Mind-set. 

Art- Natural Sculptures. 

 

Our PE and Forest School day is Tuesday. 

For Forrest School please can you provide a Fleece and gloves (not woollen)  

 

Please name all clothing, it makes 

it easier for us to track down lost 

items and return them to you. 

 

Please continue to read with your child at 

home. Reading is the key that unlocks all 

areas of the curriculum.  

Reading and Phonics go hand in hand. 

“If a child memorises 10 words, the child 

can only read 10 words.  

But if a child learns 10 sounds, the child 

will be able to read…  

350 three sound words 

4,320 four sound words 

21,650 five sound words.” 

 

Please make sure reading records are signed 

every time you read with your child and 

Thank you for your continued 

support. If you have any 

concerns please came and 

talk to us. 

Class 2 Team. 

 

We look forward to Mr Lynch 

returning in January. He will be 

with us until February. 


